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For the Town of Sunapee, the Board of Selectmen appoint members to the 
Highway Safety Committee. 
 
Highway Safety Committee is established under the Board of Selectmen’s 
authority to assist them with policy issues. 
 
The purpose of the Committee is to: 
 
• Make recommendations to the Board of Selectmen for the establishment of 
highway safety programs. 
 
• Review and make recommendations concerning the town's present and 
future needs for traffic control signs and signalization. 
 
• Review specific requests for traffic control signs and signalization and make 
Recommendations. 
 
• Advise, upon request, any town board, committee or commission regarding 
matters pertaining to highway safety. 
 
• To ensure full and effective coordination of all issues pertaining to the 
establishment of roadways (statutory responsibility of the Planning Board) 
and highway safety. 
 
The Highway Safety Committee is made up of a representative of the Police, Fire 
and Highway Departments (usually the head of those departments), a 
representative of the school department, a selectman, and TWO members of the 
public.  
The members of the public shall be a 3-year term, the other members 
shall be as long as they hold the position. 
 
This committee will meet quarterly or more frequently as necessary.  
 
All meetings, notices and minutes will comply with RSA 91-A as these are public 
meetings of a public group. 
 
 
Please note, the Highway Safety Committee does not address issues pertaining to routine 
plowing/street sweeping/ maintenance. Questions or concerns in these areas should be 
directed to the Highway Director. 
 


